
 

Roger D. Merriam, Senior Code Attorney  
RDM@mail.municode.com 

 May 31, 2009 
 
Ms. Donna Jackson 
City Clerk, City of Jonesboro, Arkansas 
Emailed as attachment to:  DJackson@jonesboro.org 
 
Re: Jonesboro, Recodification 
 
Dear Donna: 
 
I am pleased to advise that the new City Code has been cleared to press and will ship within the next few days. If you 
ordered magnetic media for the new code, the CD containing your Code will be prepared and forwarded to you in 
approximately two to three weeks.  
 
The new Code embraces ordinances through May 5, 2009.  Enclosed is a suggested adopting ordinance for the new 
Code.  I recommend that you have the City Attorney review it and have the council adopt it at an early date.  
 
We will also need a copy of each ordinance that has been adopted since May 5, 2009, not previously sent to us for 
inclusion in the first supplement. We can receive ordinances via e-mail at ords@mail.municode.com, or you may send 
disks and/or hard copies of the ordinances to Evelyn Jefferson of our Customer Service Department, who will work 
with you to make sure that Supplements are published on the schedule that you desire.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 

mailto:DJackson@jonesboro.org


 
 

Roger D. Merriam, Senior Code Attorney  
RDM@mail.municode.com 

 


